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Dear Sir or Madam -
Scotland often in so many matters set the bar for the UK in their understanding of what the people of this
 United Kingdom want. 86% (or so I am informed) of the British
population do not support FOX HUNTING WITH HOUNDS which is cruel, not only to the foxes, but also the
 hounds and destroys wildlife and land. The hounds too are
often discarded when they are no longer useful. It is a barbaric and medieval practice which should end - we
 thought it had ended but so many people are continuing this
blatantly against the law. I hope you would decide to lead the Uk in this matter and ensure David Cameron then
 finds it difficult to continue with this outdated and unpopular
"blood sport". LINDA BLAKEMORE. COVENTRY UK
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